
2 February 2022

Dear Parent
Consent Forms required for COVID vaccine for 12 to 15 year-olds

The Covid Immunisation Team have asked us to remind parents that a consent form will
need to be completed for the second Covid vaccine to be administered. Please follow this
link for the relevant consent form.

What if I have I have already consented?
Consent forms submitted between 1 September 2021 - 14th January 2022 only gave consent
for dose 1.

If your child has not received dose 1 yet, the new consent form will capture consent for
both doses; in addition to those students who are only outstanding dose 2. If you have any
questions about this please call the COVID-19 Schools Immunisation service on 01293
227797 (open 9am – 5pm Monday to Friday, excluding bank holidays).

Yours faithfully

Mrs P McDonald
Student Support

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/oathall.org/uploads/2022/01/19095733/OATHALL-12-15-Parentguardian-letter-12-15-Jan22-with-FAQs.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/oathall.org/uploads/2022/01/19095733/OATHALL-12-15-Parentguardian-letter-12-15-Jan22-with-FAQs.pdf

